

Educational excellence for our City

King Edward VI Lordswood School for Girls, Knightlow Road, Harborne, B17 8QB

Tel: 0121 429 2838

office@lsg.kevibham.org www.lsg.kevibham.org



Dear Parent/Carer,

Your child is participating in a Frantic Assembly workshop at the Birmingham Hippodrome on Wednesday 15th January 2025 between 9.45 and 4.30pm

As part of our collaboration with The Hippodrome, our students have been given the fantastic opportunity to work towards their Live Theatre examination at the theatre with one of the country's leading theatre companies. They will be taking part in workshops, Q&A's, panel discussions and viewing "Touch" - a digital film based on the Frantic Method. There will be an hour lunch between 12 noon and 1pm, so please ensure your child brings their lunch with them (any child who receives a free lunch from school will be given one before we leave).

Due to the physicality of the day, students should also arrive wearing suitable and comfortable clothing, for example, t-shirt, jogging bottoms, trainers. They will also be with other schools/colleges on the day, and on occasion due to capacity in workshops, may be mixed with other schools.

Students should arrive at school at the normal time and meet Mrs Swallow in the ante-hall at 8.50am. We will travel to the theatre together in hired minibuses and aim to arrive at the theatre for 9.30am. As this experience is being offered for free as part of our collaboration with the theatre, we just ask that you make arrangements to collect your child at 4.30pm form the thorpe street entrance to the theatre.

Yours sincerely Mrs S. Swallow (Lead Professional of Drama)

BE READY (5) BE RESPECT

Frantic Assembly workshop day.
I give permission for my child
Please select your preferred method of arrival and dismissal from the event.
I will collect my child from the theatre at 4.30pm They will make their own way to and from the theatre. My contact telephone number is
parent/carer Date
T d d' $1111 + d - 11$

🗦 BE RESILIENT